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Sales and Use Tax

During monthly processing it is the responsibility of the agency to accurately accrue sales tax billed through the invoicing process and use tax through the purchasing process.  The accrual process for both of these liabilities is accomplished by the use of tax codes within the State Accounting System.

On or after the 1st of each month, excluding June, DFA-OA will email or fax a summary report of the invoice documents where sales and use tax was accrued to each agency.  The summary report will only reflect one line for each invoice document. Therefore, if multiple funds are used on one invoice document it is the agency’s responsibility to remit sales and use tax based on the funds used on the original invoice document and not on the fund listed on the summary report from DFA-OA.  

NOTE:  Sales and use tax must be paid from the fund where the accrual was made. 

Should there be any questions concerning taxability of an item, the agency can refer to the Arkansas regulations for sales and use tax at the following link:  http://www.arkansas.gov/dfa/taxes/salestax/ark-salestax-regs.pdf.

